
 

 

 

A Title 1 School 

 

School Community Council Minutes 

 

Nov 14, 2024 3:00 pm Library  
 

Conducting: Chelse’ Anderson 

Welcome:  Mrs. Ferris 
 

Attendance 
Carolee Ferris- School Member 

Chelse’ - Anderson - Chair 

Melanie Nielson - Co-chair 

 Analili Burrows- School Member 

 Braden Johnson-Observing 
 
1. Approved minutes from October 17th meeting. 
 
2. Committee reviewed School Land Trust 
● Our school's largest expenditure amount goes to 2 full time instructional 

assistants to help with struggling students. Committee agrees the assistants are 

still needed. 

●  Marcia Anderson’s wage is paid 40% by lunch money and the other 

portion comes from the School Trust. Committee in agreement to continue as in 

the past. 

● Our school musical is currently allotted $3000. We have the option to 

increase the amount. 

● We are a “Targeted School” in the area of the 2nd language students in 

the 3rd and 4th grades. ESL test scores are low and not making the desired 

progress. What is being done to help-Our Analili is in the classrooms helping 

students and is in contact with parents of these students. Even after school hours. 

Question was raised if there are programs for the parents of these students. Misty 

Day has been working on this, but was not present for the meeting. We will follow 

up with her at the next meeting. We want to look for ways to involve the parents 

and come up with a plan to present to the school board to get the support we 

need.  

● Supplemental instructional materials are definitely in need and we’re very 

interested in getting more. 



 

 

● Chelse’ Anderson mentioned a spelling program would be of interest. 

Spelling help for students and parents. Mrs Ferris spoke of the resources and 

procedures that are already in place. Such as, Kahn Academy-a help for 

parents. Look into having a parent night to receive the help and resources. 

 
3. Review of Title 1 monitoring Question 

a. Another person is needed in the front office. Committee is in agreement.  

b. We want to keep the school musical a priority. It helps students develop 

traits we emphasize at Delta North Elementary.  

 
4. Review Parent-School Learning Compact  

●  Only revision is to update the grading system from traditional A,B,C      to 

the 1,2,3,4,5 system.  

 
5. New Student Dress Policy 

● The new policy has cut back on specifics and is giving the school freedom 

to judge for ourselves what is appropriate at our school. 
6. Review of Media Use Policy 

● Should the Video policy change to let DNES watch PG rated movies with 

parents approval? The committee expressed approval of change as long as 

parents' approval is in effect.  

  

There was a motion to adjourn the meeting by Analili, and it was seconded by 

Chelse’. 

 

Next meeting scheduled for January 16th at 3:15 


